
 

 

 
 
 
 

  

   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 





 

 
 

 
 
 

    

Within 48 hours, please send reply via email to COVID-19-Task-Force@ftc.gov 
describing the specific actions you have taken to address the FTC’s concerns. If you have any 
questions regarding compliance with the FTC Act, please contact us at COVID-19-Task-
Force@ftc.gov.  
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